
Academic Task Force 

 

Two meetings have been held to date, another scheduled for Monday afternoon. 

Interviews of specific faculty…Deans, Department Chairs, heads of other key areas on 

campus…advising, counseling center, registrar, etc. Two brown bag luncheons offered 

and the Provost has met with faculty in a plenary group. 

 

Considering efficiencies within the curriculum…can we combine sections, eliminate 

courses and adjuncts, reduce number of offerings. Currently have 239 faculty 

members….believe we can reach our goal if we can find a reduction of 95 courses…or a 

variant of number of faculty versus number of reduced courses. 

 

Many specific suggestions being proposed and considered by ATF…for example, 

eliminate the LLE in the Liberal Learning Curriculum…any requirement that needs 7 

footnotes in the catalog is too complicated and confusing. Need to simplify. 

 

All recommendations will be sent to the Provost for his review. 


